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Hello Ashley, 

I don’t think this email came through so I’m sending it again along with some pictures of
our food truck. I meant to attach them to the email before. 

I hope this email clarifies what we will be doing at the building. You asked whether we’re
doing this indoors or outdoors and I want to be very clear, all of the manufacture / assembly
of the food trucks will be done INDOORS and built with food grade materials. 

I own several commercial / industrial buildings. The building I operate my business from is
located at 1006 W Beardsley place where we manufacture ice shavers, flavors, and
assemble food trucks, kiosks, carts, buildings, and more. The other buildings I own are
leased to other businesses. One of which is a fiberglass company that leases my building
located at 350 W 5900 S in Murray. They have fabricated all of my fiberglass parts (large
and small) for many years. We pick the final parts up from them and assemble at my
location. 

Snowie is growing rapidly and we’ve run out of space in my building. It’s very crowded
here and trying to put the food trucks together takes up a huge footprint in my warehouse.
The reason I want to buy this building is so we can use it to build the snowie food trucks.
We will use the space to bring in the vehicle (Ford Transit) and plan to complete one truck
per month. We will install health department approved washable food grade flooring, walls,
countertops, sinks, water tanks, hot and cold running water systems, cabinets, shelves, a
freezer, an ice shaver. The vans will have signage installed and an electrical system that
runs off 12 volt batteries making them very efficient and equipped to sell shaved ice all day.
The business is simple- it’s ice, sugar, and flavor.

The bulk of what is being manufactured will continue to be done at my other buildings but
we need the space to actually assemble the final product and store parts and equipment for
the trucks. The list of approved uses that are most similar to what we’ll be doing are: 

Auto Repair 
Boat Repair
Furniture Repair Shop
Sign, Paint, Fabrication
Truck Repair (this is very similar to what we’ll be doing)
Welding Shop
Wood Working Mill

There will be some welding and some fiberglass work but those are both used in boat repair,
truck repair, auto repair. In order to properly assemble the food trucks we require some
fiberglass work and welding. 

signage
assembly

Thank you
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Carl A. Rupp
Snowie, LLC
1006 West Beardsley Place
Salt Lake City, UT 84119






